ConsulteeAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (11/01247/F)

"Steven Newman" has used the ConsulteeAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for ConsulteeAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 22/09/2011 16:28:21 from 

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 11/01247/F

Address:

Paragon Fleet Solutions

Heyford Park

Camp Road

Upper Heyford

Oxfordshire

OX25 5HA

Proposal:

Change of use to allow the continued use of land, buildings and other structures and continued retention of security trench, concrete rings and temporary lamp posts until 30 June 2013

Case Officer:

Andrew Lewis

Customer Details

----------------

Name:

Steven Newman

Address:

Bodicote House

Customer wishes to comment on the Planning Application.

Comments:

I support the application for the updated transitional plan to 2013. 

Paragon is extremely important for the district and has both contributed to the safeguarding of the Upper Heyford site whilst also employing around 500 staff, many of whom are skilled.  This proposal should contribute to the safeguarding of those jobs, and in so doing protect the wider site, and is therefore in accordance with the Cherwell Economic Development Strategy 2011-16.

Overall, I welcome the comprehensive approach being taken in moving towards the occupation of the smaller site, apparently complementing the findings in 2010 of the Appeal Inspector and the Secretary of State.

Steven Newman

Economic Development Officer

22 Sept 2011
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